THE SHARMAN FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

Roger Sharman

ON SATURDAY 23TH APRIL 2022

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE
7TH OF JUNE 2022, 11AM
AT

SUTTON & MERTON CEMETRY
GARTH ROAD
MORDEN
SM4 4NW




IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEND FLOWERS
PLEASE ARRANGE FOR THESE TO BE DELIVERED BEFORE 9AM TO

CO-OP FUNERALCARE
10 MULGRAVE ROAD
SUTTON
SM2 6LE

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE AT

THE GABLES
7A BUCKLES WAY
BANSTEAD
SM7 1HB

PLEASE RSVP TO NICK ON 07793064968
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